14th August, 1964.

Mrs. John Wystt, 46 Waines Avenue, SANDY BAY

Dear Mrs. Wyett,

I wish to extend my profuse thanks for your kind gesture as hostess to the biological club this week. The sumptuous refreshments provided a delicious end to a pleasant evening. I appreciate your good grass in allowing us to invade your kitchen for a demonstration of botanical explosives, namely corn popping.

One and all agreed it to be a very successful evening. Enclosed is a reprint for your husband.

Sincerely years.

Grote Reber.

Sent copy of Reversed Bean Vines.

Landan.

Auggest you, consider splacing the certical crowns in the white supace to sphotograph or their complete the plan.

) 12 (ly 64

THE BIOLOGICAL CLUB

The next meeting of The Biological Club will be held on Tuesday, llth August, at 8 p.m. Dr. Grote Reber will talk on an attempt to induce psychotic disturbances in bean vines. The address will be that of the Honorary Secretary at 46 Waimea Avenue. (A steep driveway on the left going up Waimea Avenue at the end of the first row of poplars. Drive to the top (if you are early).

Will you please ring 51687 if you can come.

J. W. C. Wyett, Hon. Secretary.